
You’re Invited to Kawartha Endodontics & MNP’s  
Complimentary Seminar for Dental Professionals: 
Workplace Violence and Harassment – Complying with Bill 168
When:
Monday June 21st, 2010
Refreshments at 6:00 | Seminar from 6:30 – 8:30 pm 
Please RSVP by June 15th to kim@kawarthaendo.com

Where:
Kawartha Endodontics
425 Water St, Suite 100, Peterborough, ON K9H 3L9 
www.kawarthaendo.com

What is Bill 168?
Bill 168 amends the Occupational Health and Safety Act to include legislation regarding workplace violence 
and harassment. Bill 168 will come into force June 15th, 2010.

All organizations with operations in Ontario with 5 or more employees must comply with the requirements 
outlined in Bill 168.

Are You Ready for Bill 168?
In order to comply with the new amendment, employers will need to:

Complete a risk assessment of violence hazards that may arise•	

Develop or revise policies with respect to workplace violence and harassment and create a program for •	

implementation
Develop response programs outlining how an employer will deal with incidents and complaints of •	

workplace violence and harassment

MNP’s Catharine Dunnett will speak about the plans and programs needed to build a complete workplace 
violence and harassment program.


